
September 10
th

 Newsletter – Welcome to a New School Year! 

 

 

Welcome back to all of our new and returning families! We are very happy to have you 

as part of our school community. I hope we have a year of great learning ahead of us. 

Every week I will post a newsletter with an outline of what we will be doing over the 

week and important dates. Also, you will find the new spelling list on the newsletter. I 

give spelling quizzes every Thursday. 

I would like to remind parents to encourage their children to do homework alone; this 

helps me find out what the students understood in class and what they didn’t therefore 

helping me know what to cover again or explain one on one to students. Also, reading is 

very important; students should read at least 20/30 minutes every day. 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me through the contact page 

on weebly. 

Mrs. Sherine 

 
This week: 

 

English: 

We will be doing a comprehension, ‘Hot Dog Harris’ Unit 18 in the comprehension 

book and we will start looking at Unit one in the Grammar book “Writing 

sentences”. 

 

Maths: 

We will be revising numbers and place value of three digit numbers 

 

Science: 

We will do an introduction to Chapter one: living things and non-living things 

 

Social studies: 

We will start looking at Unit one “Life in a village" 

 


